
 

Summer Events with BIC U.S. World Missions 

The World Missions team is going to be busy this summer as we attend camps and retreats to share 
about our work around the world. We hope to see you at one of these events! 

Memorial Holiness Camp (MHC) 

Our busy summer season will kick off with Memorial Holiness Camp, July 9-13 at Ludlow Falls 
Campground in Ludlow Falls, Ohio. MHC is a great family-friendly event sponsored by the Great 
Lakes Conference. The theme this year is “Be Overwhelmed - Experience the Goodness of God.” BIC 
missionaries will be sharing on Monday, July 11, about how God is working in their places of service. If 
you can’t join in person, consider joining sessions from home - visit the MHC website for more details.  

Global Team Retreat and General Assembly 

What a celebration it will be! We’ll be gathering our global team of missionaries in Kansas for a retreat 
July 20-22, just prior to the start of General Assembly in Salina. We are excited about what God has in 
store for us as we gather as a group of approximately 120 missionaries, BIC leaders, and staff for times of 
fellowship, equipping, prayer, and fun! It’s a big undertaking, as people come together from many parts 
of the world. Please pray for all the needed logistics to come together – travel details, Covid protocols, 
and scheduling. We are looking expectantly to having our “tribe” together and celebrating God’s 
goodness.  

Immediately after the global retreat, the missionary family will also be attending General Assembly, 
the biennial gathering of the BIC U.S. body, July 22-25. This assembly will give workers a chance to  
connect with brothers and sisters from the larger BIC family as we partner together in the work God 
has for us.  

On Sunday, July 24, the missionaries are inviting all General Assembly attenders to attend a Taste and 
See event in the afternoon. Each missionary unit will set up a decorated table representing their country 
or area of service, along with a drink or snack from their region. We hope this will be an enjoyable time 
of connection with our BIC family gathered in Salina for General Assembly as we taste and see that the 
Lord is good! 

Roxbury Holiness Camp and Global Team Workshop 

Roxbury Camp Meeting will be held August 5-14 with the theme of Living on Purpose. For many 
years, BIC U.S. World Missions has used this beautiful setting to hold the Global Team Workshop – 
an event for missionaries and those in missionary training to gather for equipping and encouragement. 
Our workshop will be held August 10-12. We’ll hold a 5K race on Thursday morning and a Taste and 
See Event on Friday after the evening worship service. The week will culminate with Missions Day, 
Saturday, August 13, when missionaries will share what God is doing in their parts of the world.   


